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Comments: The Stibnite Gold Project poses too much risk of environment damage to the South Fork Salmon

River. I was a river guide on the Salmon River and I cherish the natural environment of the Salmon Basin,

including wild salmon populations. I have witnessed the harm mining can inflict on river systems in the Yankee

Fork, where ecological systems will likely never recover. The project should not be granted approval by USFS.


